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Thank you, for the opportunity to make a submission to the Rozelle Interchange Inquiry. I 
want to add my voice to that of many other residents of the Canada Bay Local Government 
Area who have raised concerns about the impact that design decisions for the Rozelle 
Interchange (the Interchange) have had on our LGA, particularly Drummoyne.  
Since the opening of the Interchange, I have noticed a decrease in traffic flow, and an 
increase in traffic congestion and gridlock along Victoria Road and the Iron Cove Bridge. As 
a result, frustrated commuters seek alternative routes through the residential streets of 
Drummoyne, turning previously low traffic areas into busy and unsafe rat runs. 
Alongside fellow residents of Canada Bay LGA, I urge Transport for NSW to revamp its 
approach to community consultation. Genuine collaboration with affected communities will 
foster timely delivery of much-needed effective solutions. 
 
 
Regards,   

  
Five Dock Resident.  
 




